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FOI Request  
 
Thank you for your Freedom of Information dated 4th August.  In your request you asked for 
the following information. 
 

In an attempt to find out information in regards to the above, does the Crown Prosecution 
Service acknowledge Perjury and or Comtempt of Court in Civil Proceedings as a 
Criminal Offence? If so how does one go about reporting the matter and to whom? Does 
the Crown Prosecution Service uphold the Perjury Act? 
 
I have been the victim of Perjury in Civil Proceedings and I believe that the outcome of 
said Proceedings would have been so different in better circumstances.I need to be 
educated on how one goes about a situation like mine and how to seek Justice? 

 
 
I can confirm that we do not hold any information in the scope of this request.  
 
Your request relates to information about the Crown Prosecution Service and as such your 
request should be redirected to IAT@cps.gov.uk.  I am sorry that we are unable to help you 
further. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with any aspect of our response to your request, please send full 
details within two calendar months of the date of this email and send to the below email 
address: info@HMCPSI.gov.uk  
 
You also have the right to ask the Information Commissioner to investigate any aspect of 
your complaint.  Please note that the Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO) is likely to 
expect the internal complaints procedures to have been exhausted before beginning an 
investigation. 
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